
 
 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M100625  
 
 June 30, 2010  
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  R. W. Borchardt  
    Executive Director for Operations 
 
FROM:    Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary   /RA/ 
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – BRIEFING ON OFFICE OF 

NUCLEAR MATERIAL SAFETY AND SAFEGUARDS (NMSS) – 
PROGRAMS, PERFORMANCE AND FUTURE PLANS AND 
INTEGRATED STRATEGY ON SPENT FUEL MANAGEMENT 
(COMSECY-10-0007), 9:00 A.M., FRIDAY, JUNE 25, 2010, 
COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT 
NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC 
ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff and the following list of stakeholders on the 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards (NMSS) programs, performance and future 
plans and integrated strategy on spent fuel management.   
 

Steven Kraft, Senior Director for Used Fuel Management, Nuclear Energy Institute  
John Kessler, Manager, High Level Waste and Spent Fuel Management, Electric Power 

Research Institute   
Patrick Schwab, Acting Director, Office of Used Nuclear Fuel Disposition Research and 

Development, Department of Energy    
Sally Jameson, Vice-Chair, National Conference of State Legislatures (NCSL), High-

Level Waste Working Group   
Mary Olson, Director, Southeast Office, Nuclear Information and Resource Service   
Hidehiko Yamachika, General Manager, Washington Office, Japan Nuclear Energy 

Safety Organization    
 
There were no requirements identified for staff action.  The Commission will address 
appropriate issues discussed at the meeting in part through its actions on COMSECY-10-0007, 
Project Plan for the Regulatory Program Review to Support Extended Storage and 
Transportation of Spent Nuclear Fuel.    
 
 
 



 
cc: Chairman Jaczko  
 Commissioner Svinicki  
 Commissioner Apostolakis  
 Commissioner Magwood  
 Commissioner Ostendorff  
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OIG 
 OPA 
 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 
 
 


